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Well done to Yumi, Finley, Noah, Oliver, Imogen and Layla for gaining their black reading karate 

band for reading over 300 times at home this year! They had a great day out at Flambards and 

thoroughly deserved this reward. Let’s see if we can get more than 6 children next year!  

St Austell and Truro libraries are offering a fantastic summer challenge - ‘Mischief Makers’. To 
get engaged just visit a library for your pack of goodies. 

The harbour master gave an excellent talk on behaviour around the harbour 
and beaches to ensure the pupils are all safe this summer. He asked them all 
to respect that St Mawes is a working harbour and to take care. 

Class 2 are busy practising for Bugsy at the moment and doing really well. All costumes were due in last 
Wednesday so if your child has not yet brought theirs in then it is needed urgently by Monday.  



Our stars of the week are 

Harvey, Isla, Amelie and Lily-Rose. 

Well done to you all.  

Well done to the following winner of our reading karate bands: 
Brown (250 reads) - Lottie C and Suki 
Black (300 reads) - Noah and Finley 

A big well done to all of the children that took part in sports day last week. It was a hot 
one but everyone was brilliant. Team Tredenham won – well done.  

Don’t forget our end of term/leavers  

assembly is at 2:00pm on Thursday 19th July.  

I hope you have enjoyed reading your child’s report – can I encourage you to send your comments slip back 

in please. There was an opportunity to discuss your child’s report and look at their books on Tuesday but 

unfortunately this wasn’t very well attended. Thank you to those that did come.  

The children will break up for the summer  holidays on Fri 20th July at 1:30pm. 
The Autumn term starts on Wednesday 5th September . 

The PTA are busy trying to organise fundraising for 

some new chromebooks in school. Unfortunately our 

laptops are pretty old now and beginning to create lots 

of problems. We are delighted that the Tresanton Hotel 

and the Parish Council have already given substantial 

donations towards them—a huge thank you.  


